
NITNC                              ZOOM   Meeting   Minutes                       November 10, 2020          20 Participants    

 

Terry Deno opened our first Zoom Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

The funding for the Zoom access is being paid by a grant from the city.  It will pay for the years 
2020/2021.   

The Boy Scouts of America will be collecting food to benefit the Food Bank on Saturday, Nov 14.  They 
asked to have the donations out on porches by 9:00a.m. 

Terry announced that there have been no requests from builders or land developers for any 
Comprehensive Plan Land Changes for 2020/2021 in our neighborhood. 

TDS Fiber plans to begin working on bringing service to the Sundance Area by the end of December. 
They plan to start in the Ridgecrest area. 

The land formerly owned by  Douglas (Morningside) has been purchased by another builder D.R. Horton.  
It will be called Windhaven.  It is the area located West of Indian Trail Rd. and North of Barnes Rd.  It has 
been approved for 298 houses.  They will be mostly small lots with 2-3 garages.  They will begin selling  
lots in December. 

Terry thanked all the Veterans and wished them Happy Veterans Day. 

The City is asking everyone to keep the streets free of vehicles, boats, trailers, motorhomes, etc. so the 
snowplows can clear the snow this winter. 

Jeanine McKinney gave the treasurers report.  Our income has decreased since we haven’t been able to 
hold our regular meetings.  She reported an income of $118 and expenses of $398.24.  $163.24 will be 
reimbursed by the city which is the price for using the Zoom. The balance in the account is $6,871.29. 
Any donations would be welcomed.  Checks to NITNC can be mailed to Jeanine.  The address is located 
and highlighted at the bottom of the Agenda . 

Candace Mumm reported the city will suspend the Clean Green Cart service.  December 4th will be the 
last pick up day this year. 

The cost of recycling has increased.  In order to continue the service, the city is considering switching the  
Blue Bin pick up to every other week.  There will be more information later. 

The City’s plan for the snow season is to plow sooner and more often this year. Residents are asked to 
keep sidewalks clear of snow. They recommend a 36” path cleared by 9:00 a.m. if possible.  There are 
volunteer services available if help is needed. Call 311. 

A question was asked concerning defunding the Police and Fire Services. Candace said there will be no 
layoffs or defunding in the city of Spokane. 

Mel Neil mentioned an election for the Chairman position of our NITNC will be coming up for 20/21 in 
January. If anyone is interested in taking over this position we will be taking nominations at the January 
meeting. 



There was some discussion about the Meadowglen Park project that didn’t get addressed some months 
back. There will be an attempt to look into the development of this area again. 

The meeting ended at 8:20 p.m. 

The next meeting will be by Zoom on  January 12, 2021   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 


